

"to be friendly, respectful, responsible, and Christ-like."

St. Michael Catholic School
103 E. North Street
Weimar, Texas 78962
www.stmichaelswords.org

979-725-8461

February 2024

Dear Parents of a Future St. Michael Catholic School Student,

St. Michael Catholic School (SMCS) Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten classes provide a child-centered educational experience in a Catholic Christian environment. Children investigate, experiment, and use critical thinking skills to solve problems and learn new skills. These skills are further developed in Grades 1-8 until the students graduate from SMCS with a well-rounded education in which they excel in science, technology, English language arts, and math. They also have developed a deeper relationship with God and a better understanding of His love for us and our call to minister to others.

Registration is now open for all new students entering SMCS in the 2024 – 2025 school year. Enclosed is more information concerning our admission guidelines and procedures. Also included are the registration documents for new students. Please complete the forms using the guidelines and checklist provided, and return them to the school office with all required documentation. Applicants are accepted in this order: sibling of a current student, sibling of a former student, Catholic, non-Catholic, then anyone registering after March 31, 2024. You will be sent a letter confirming your acceptance.

For the 2024 – 2025 school year, registration fees for all new families will be waived if registered by July 1, 2024. All other fees (class fees, HSA fees, Fine Arts fee, sports fee, and technology fees) are still due.

Our school handbook is available on our school website: www.stmichaelswords.org. You will be given a copy at our Family Orientation in August. If you have any questions or need assistance completing any forms, please call or come by the school office and we will be happy to assist you.

We look forward to you and your child becoming a member of the St. Michael Catholic School family!

Sincerely,

Judy Roeder Principal